Individual called as a result of us writing to her following a submission to the Sub-Panel in
2008.

Her situation with regard to carer funding that she previously had difficulty with has been
resolved due to her husband passing away. She explained that all of the issues she had
faced had been in respect of his care.

Condolences were extended for her loss.

She had nothing further to add other than the staff had been helpful.



